Buildings Report for September 2018 PCC Meeting

Here is a brief update for the PCC meeting next week.  In addition, the PCC should be updated on some thinking in relation to the organ but that will hopefully be included in a verbal report from the AH leadership team or from Marc.

Buildings

We requested and received a grant from the Kea Parich Council (£350) towards maintenance of the graveyards at Kea.

In early July a group of people met who have offered to help with ongoing maintenance work at Kea.  We developed a rolling list of tasks based on the 2017 Quinquennial and on other work we know needs to be done.  We plan to use this to help plan what work to recommend the PCC to budget for in the next year.  Thanks to Alan Stanhope, Trevor Grose, Steve Adams and Ben Goddard for their willingness to help with this work; also thanks to Mark Hood in relation to Old Kea and the bells.

Sian Goddard is organising a different (but partly overlapping) group to work on developing possible options for improvements to the facilities at All Hallows.  The group was unable to find a time to meet before the summer holidays but hopefully will meet soon.
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